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' July 26, 2021

Re: Credit Monitoring Services at No Cost for 18 Months

Dear :

We last wrote to you on July 2, 2021 -egarding the security incident involving the
unauthorized disclosure of certain non-public personal information, including social security
numbers, earlier this month.

We are writing again today to notify you that we are pleased to offer to you credit
monitoring services through third-party vendor, IdentityForce® at no cost for 18 months.

According to CNBC, IdentityForce® offers the most extensive security features that monitor
your information on a variety of sites and services. Consumers may receive alerts for
potential fraud on your bank, credit card, and investment accounts, as well as the use of your
medical ID, social security number, and address. |

To enroll today, please contact me directly by phone at (617) 928-2321, or by email at
mdesmeules@watertownsavings.com, anytime between 8 AM — 5 PM EST.

Thank you again for your understanding and continued attention.

Sincerely,

Matthew DesMeules
Vice President/Compliance Officer




